
 

 

 
 
November 14, 2018 
 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Kern Health Systems will be updating the “Provider Practice” application for Primary Care Providers on the KHS Provider 
Portal today between 2:30pm-3:30pm Pacific. During this time the Provider Practice application will be temporarily 
unavailable.  Updates to the application will include Pharmacy data, Inpatient analytics, Membership information and 
more.  If you have questions regarding the Provider Practice application, please contact your KHS Provider Relations 
Representative at (661) 664‐5566. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jake Hall 
Provider Relations Supervisor 
Kern Health Systems 

 


